
SNOWPLOW NAMING CONTEST

Our “Snowplow Naming Contest”
has returned for 2023! 

Schools across Connecticut can
submit their most creative names
for a chance to have their
snowplow name featured on the
side of a CTDOT snowplow!

Use the QR code to submit your
name from October 16 to
December 15, 2023!

SUBMIT YOUR NAME ONLINE:



SUBMISSIONS: Snowplow names can only be submitted using the online
form here: https://forms.office.com/g/Bc4fYYzWAy. 
No email submissions will be accepted. The online forms is available in both
English and Spanish. All names must be received by December 15, 2023
before 11:59 p.m.

ELIGIBILITY & FORMAT: Any school in Connecticut can submit their
most creative names. Names submitted should be under 20 characters
and no more than three words. Names should be appropriate and
cannot contain profanity or inappropriate language. Names cannot be an
individual’s name. The name submitted should be a name that is created
by the submitter, and not otherwise owned or trademarked by another
entity, such as a movie, TV, or person’s name, or reference to an existing
company.

IDENTIFICATION: Make sure to complete the release form to identify the
school. Names submitted must include a contact name. Schools should
submit only one name.

RELEASE INFORMATION: By submitting a snowplow name, you grant
CTDOT all rights to use/display/publish the name you submit to the
Snowplow Naming Contest.

NOTIFICATION: We will review name submissions beginning December
16, 2023. Selected winners will be revealed in January 2024. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION: Please contact the ctdotmedia@ct.gov.

SOCIAL MEDIA:  Look for updates and encouragement on our social
media pages, @CTDOTOfficial / X (Twitter) @CTDOT_official /Instagram
@CTDOTNewington / Facebook 

https://forms.office.com/g/Bc4fYYzWAy

